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Russia’s state-run Channel One television channel has announced that it will broadcast the
2018 Winter Game's despite the International Olympic Committee’s (IOC) decision last week
to bar Russia’s team from competing. 

The IOC decision said that individual Russian athletes could participate in the Olympics in
February if they proved to a panel that they were clear of doping. Participating athletes will
have to wear neutral uniforms and the Russian anthem and flag will not appear at the games.

Related article: Most Russian Olympians Agree to Compete Under Neutral Flag

Channel One announced its decision Tuesday after Russia’s Olympic Committee said it would
support athletes who choose to compete in South Korea despite the restrictions imposed by
the IOC, the RBC business portal reported.

https://www.themoscowtimes.com/2024/05/07/russian-athletes-agree-to-compete-under-neutral-flag-at-olympics
https://www.rbc.ru/society/12/12/2017/5a2f96439a7947325863e118?utm_source=tw_rbc


“Competitions in which Russian athletes are participating will, of course, be broadcast,” a
spokesperson for Channel One was cited by RBC as saying.

Earlier Russian media reports said that the country's broadcasters would not show the Winter
Olympics if the Russian team was barred from participating. 
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